
WELCOME to WORD OF LIFE 
We are so glad to have you join with us in worship today. 

If you are visiting or are looking to get connected, please fill out a Life 

Connect card found in the back of the seat in front of you, and place in 
the offering bag as it goes by.  
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Baby Dedication 
 

WOL is looking to have a baby dedication service this summer. 

If you would like to have your child dedicated, please contact  

Pastor Graham at 204.388.4800 or email graham@wolchurch.ca 

 
 

Summer Child Care 

If you haven't volunteered in KidLife this year please consider signing 

up for one Sunday this summer to look after the preschool kids and 

babies. The sign-up sheet can be found at the Life Central desk.  

We have just a few spots left! Let’s fill them up! 

 

 

 

Summer Service Times 

Please remember that WOL is switching to summer service times 

starting next Sunday, July 2. 

1 service at 10AM 

 

Summer childcare information. Preschool care will be provided 

during the summer services. Drop off starts at 9:50am. Children 

entering kindergarten or older are asked to stay in the service. 

WOL Bible Study 

“Culture at a Crossroads” 

Join us Thursday, July 6 and 13, at 7pm for a deeper look at the 

Church in today’s culture. 

For more information please contact Pastor Graham 

graham@wolchurch.ca 

 

1Life 
 

Please remember to keep the 1Life youth in your prayers as many of 

them have given of their time to volunteer at bible camps throughout 

the summer. 

 
Niverville VBS 

Registration for VBS 2017!  

This year's theme is Maker Fun Factory.  

 Various group leader, group helper and station helper positions are 

still available! Please prayerfully consider joining this fun-filled 

community ministry. 

Participants and volunteers can visit www.nivervillevbs.ca to register. 

Registration deadline for volunteers is TODAY.   

VBS will run Aug. 14-18 at Word of Life Church. 

 

Thank You 

Thank you so much for the support we have received in the passing of 

Val’s mom (in December) and now her dad. Your prayers have been 

felt and appreciated. 

                   Al and Val Ginter 

 
 
 

Young Adults 

WOL’s Young Adults group will be meeting TONIGHT, at 7pm at 

Pastor Graham’s house. 

For more information please contact Pastor Graham 

graham@wolchurch.ca 

 

Teen Challenge  
 

Sunday, July 16, WOL will feature Teen Challenge. 

Don’t miss out this chance to hear how God is working  

in the lives of these men. 
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233 3rd St. South 
Box 310 

Niverville MB, R0A 1E0 

Phone:  204.388.4800 
Web:  wolchurch.ca 

Email:  info@wolchurch.ca 
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